If telephoning please ask for: Nadine Byrne

Direct Dial: 01724 – 296778

Email Address: Nadine.Byrne@northlincs.gov.uk

Reference No: INF 70998230

Date: 13 April 2018

Please address all correspondence to Business Services



www.northlincs.gov.uk

Peter Williams BSc, DMS, CEng, MEI, MCMI, AMIMechE
Director of Operations
Civic Centre
Ashby Road
Scunthorpe
North Lincolnshire

DN16 1AB

Dear Sir/Madam

Freedom of Information Request:

Thank you for your information request dated 22 March 2018.

- What is the agreed total budget for supported bus services in the fiscal year 2018/2019? £1,061,660
- 2. What was the total spend for supported bus services in the fiscal year 2017/2018? £1,158,805
- 3. What was the total spend for supported bus services in the fiscal year 2016/2017? £1,172,206
- 4. How many and which supported routes are likely to have cuts in services in the fiscal year 2018/2019 (for example loss of weekend or evening services)?

2 Services part withdrew in 2018/2019,

Service 55 off peak

Service 94, on a Saturday.

CallConnect are to provide a replacement

5. How many and which supported routes have had cuts in services in the fiscal years 2016/2017 (for example loss of weekend or evening services), listed for each year?

Service 260 – Barton Villager on a Saturday

Service 399 – Westwoodside to Scunthorpe

6. How many and which supported routes are likely to be completely withdrawn in the fiscal year 2018/2019?

3 Services are planned to be withdrawn in 2018/2019

Service 366 - Goxhill to Scunthorpe, on a Saturday

Service 354 – Kirton Klipper

Service 58 - Isle Shopper

7. How many and which supported routes have been completely withdrawn in the fiscal years 2016/2017 and 2017/2018, listed for each year?

2 Services

Service 59 – Wroot to Doncaster

Service 150 - Immingham to East Halton

- 8. How many and which of the previously supported routes have been taken on commercially?
 - 1 Contract 4 Brigg to Scunthorpe, Monday Saturday as commercial

Thank you for your enquiry and I hope that we have dealt with your request satisfactorily. If you are unhappy with any aspect of this case you have the right to complain. In the first instance I would ask that you contact me on the contact numbers or address shown but there are other options available to you.

The Council's complaints procedure can be viewed on the Internet here: http://www.northlincs.gov.uk/your-council/information-and-performance/information-governance/

The Office of the Information Commissioner has advice on making a complaint and this can be viewed on the internet here:

http://www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk/eventual.aspx?id=32

Please note that the supply of documents under Freedom of Information does not give the person or organisation that receives them an automatic right to re-use the documents in a way that would infringe copyright, for example, by making multiple copies, publishing, or issuing copies to the public.

If you wish to re-use the information supplied you must apply to the Council for a licence. The terms of this licence may be found at

http://www.northlincs.gov.uk/NorthLincs/CouncilandDemocracy/policyandperformance/Freedomofl nformation/Reuse.htm on the internet. An application for a licence must be made in writing (which includes email) and provide the following information:

- your name and address
- a statement of which documents you wish to re-use
- the purpose for which the document(s) will be re-used

If you wish to communicate further with us about this FOI request please contact me on the following numbers: -

Direct Dial: 01724 – 296778

Email Address: Nadine.Byrne@northlincs.gov.uk

Yours faithfully

Nadine Byrne

Business Services Manager